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I am writing to express my strong opposition to HB3166. 

This is just a rewrite of Measure 117 which we voted No on in November 2024. 

Rank choice voting is confusing and unfair. The person may win even though they 

don't receive the majority of the vote. This is not the answer to bring integrity and 

confidence in our elections; it will disenfranchise people because it is not straight 

forward and clear. 

Many times it is hard to make a choice between candidates I have some idea where 

they stand; I can't imagine having to do that with candidates I know I don't even want 

on the ticket! 

If you want to solve the "problem of low voter turn out in primary elections", then 

please come up with a real solution, not this terrible idea masquerading as a solution! 

HB3166 is No solution, please VOTE NO on HB3166. 

Respectfully submitted 


